
 
 

14-04-2020 

CIRCULAR 

 

KIND ATTN.: ALL UG & PG STUDENTS AND PARENTS 

 
In continuation with Office Circular Dt. 29.03.2020, holiday has been extended till 3rd May 

2020 as per the directions of the Central, State Govt. & Statutory Bodies, in view of the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

It is advised to stay safe at home, and support the nation in solving corona virus problems.    

 

As part of the teaching learning process, delivery of the course content is happening through 

online. The revised academic calendar is already communicated and advised to follow the 

same. Students have received the message/mail from their respective HoDs and course 

handling faculty regarding procedure for evaluation of self-study /assignments/ projects & 

technical seminars etc. Submissions can be made online to the faculty as per the deadline. 

Also online tests and quizzes will be conducted during this period.  Detailed schedule will be 

sent to the depts. separately.  

 

Students are advised to be in contact with the department and respective faculty handling 

courses and compulsorily attend the online classes as per schedule and ensure that the video 

lectures and course contents have been received by the faculty.  

 

Students are hereby advised to focus on learning without wasting their valuable time since 

CIE and SEE are fast approaching. 

                                                                                                                                 
     Dr. K.N. Subramanya 

                 Sd/- 

             Principal 
 
To: All HoDs & Deans – for information & needful. 

      Wardens – Boys and Girls Hostels.      

       Website Co-ordinator: For needful. 

Copy to: Hon. Secretary, RSST – for information. 


